Term 1 Week 6

Friday 1 November 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

| hope you all had a lovely half term, and the children are feeling rested and ready for the long term ahead, which | am sure
will be filled with lots of fun activities in the lead up to the Christmas period.

Harvest Sharing Assembly: The children, as always, represented the school brilliantly during their harvest sharing assembly.
The singing was beautiful and the poetry recitals clear and articulate. A big thank you to our comperes (Bunny and Alex) who
produced the format and delivered it with ease and humour.

Thank you for all the food donations. They were collected by The Lincoln Community Larder, who were extremely grateful
for your contributions.

@ Ministry of Justice: Class 4 were visited by representatives from the Ministry of Justice, who delivered a talk on
Ministry what the Ministry of Justice is, the different career opportunities and Internet Safety. The children had lots of
of Justice Qquestions and were quite amazed by how their online data was tracked.

Road Safety: All classes took part in road safety sessions. Year 1 and 2 learnt about safely crossing the road, Year 3 and 4
went for a walk and discussed how to be safe when walking near and across roads and Year 5 and 6 learnt about the
importance of wearing helmets went out and about on their bikes.

Volunteers: Next week is Children’s Book Week. To celebrate a love of books and reading, | am inviting you in to come in
and read a story to your child’s class at the end of the day. If you would like to volunteer, please let me or the office know.

oA BEE Children in Need: Friday 15" November is Children in Need, and we would like the children to come to
g:hildr‘en school wearing something yellow and/or spotty. The suggested donation is £1; however any contributions
(in Need would be gratefully received.

The children created these beautiful poppies which are covering the wooden pillars in the church in
preparation for Remembrance Day. We have some very talented artists.

Stay and Play -
We are hosting more sessions on the following dates:

Wednesday 13t November
Tuesday 3¢ December

Our ‘highlights’ of the week ...

Little Eagles — We all had lots of fun at the Halloween stay and play, especially the poison making. “I’m going to turn into a
frog,” Frankie said.

Class 1 — John R liked doing a skeleton puzzle on Halloween.

Class 2 — Olly enjoyed following instructions to make a dragon’s eye out of clay.

Class 3 — Arthur found learning new strategies for addition and subtraction interesting.

Class 4 — Vinnie enjoyed learning about multiples and factors.
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